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 June 7, 2018 

 

Dear Patient,  

It is with mixed emotion that I must inform you that I am moving to a new job in Hartford CT as of 

July 1st, 2018. It is not an easy decision to leave after all of the years that I have spent here. However, 

knowing that the physicians and staff of Kidney Care are available to continue to provide to you the 

excellent care that you deserve is comforting.  

From a practical standpoint, please simply keep your scheduled appointments and you will be seen by 

one of my partners, all excellent nephrologists. 

It has truly been an honor for me to care for you. Thank you for allowing me to be your nephrologist 

and I wish you the best.   

 

Sincerely, 

  

Michael O'Shea, M.D. 

 

  


